
Message from SGA President 
Welcome Back Valkyries! 

The Student Government Association (SGA) wants to extend a warm welcome as we all return to 
campus and prepare for another great school year. We hope you are just as excited for this year as we 
are to take advantage of some of the things we worked on this summer, like providing more restaurant 
options for our dining services flex spending! 

This year’s SGA theme is all about coming together, as we focus on staying Committed to our 
Community. The Executive Committee is made up of a very diverse group of students who are actively 
seeking feedback from the student body. As Converse continues to undergo many changes, our goal is 
to make Converse a place where the students shape the culture and traditions. We invite you to join us 
and make your voice heard as we aim to improve the student experience, continue to invest in our 
Converse and Spartanburg communities, and bring attention to diverse perspectives. Our purpose is to 
uplift the student body through shared governance, keeping the values of advocacy, communication, 
and growth at the forefront. Let's continue to grow this year, together as one. 

Jasmyn Williams 

SGA President ‘23-’24 

1 Converse University Catalog


	Message from SGA President

